
Dear Sirs: 

 

We have received comments from two reviewers about the Editorial Manuscript: Predictors of 

graft function and survival in second kidney transplantation: A single center experience (90149). 

1. “This is an excellent editorial on a very important topic. The author provides very insightful 

comments and thoughts on the paper by Khalil et al., thus helping the readers expand on the main 

points of the discussion”. 

 Response: Thank you very much. 

2. “ The author write adequate editorial article”. 

 Response: Thanks so much. 

 

In conclusion, the original manuscript was not modified. 

Best regards 

  

 

Fernando M. Gonzalez 


